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22 September 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

THIRD DON CROSSING

As a result of the third Don crossing there will be a road closure which will affect your child’s journey to and from school.

The road being closed is Grandholm Drive.

The proposal by the contractor is that pupils follow an alternative route via Buckie Lane as per the attached map.

This will add on a few minutes to the journey to and from school on foot.

A copy of this letter will be on the website and we will send a group call home to all local families.  However, because this affects your family directly I am sending this to you by post.

Yours sincerely





Daphne McWilliam
Head Teacher

Director of Education, Culture & Sport: Mrs Gayle Gorman
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